Project Aims to Assess Effects of Pollution

2012 Teaching Fellow Ben Graves and his Advanced Placement environmental
science students at Paonia High School (Paonia, Colo.) were featured on The Daily
Sentinel’s website and on the front page of the print edition on Oct. 28, 2013.
They are working with the University of Colorado Boulder and the Western
Slope Conservation Center on a year-long project (2013-2014 school year)
designed to evaluate air quality in North Fork Valley. Their project is also
mentioned on the website of KUBC.
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